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PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 
       July 10, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable Jolene Ivey 
Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 
1301 McCormick Drive, 2nd Floor 
Largo, Maryland 20774 
 
 
Dear Chair Ivey, 
 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration and pursuant to Section 505 of the County 
Charter, is a resolution extending the appointment of Pamela Ford Dickerson, as Acting Director, 
Office of Procurement for a period of up to four calendar months from the date of this resolution.  
Executive Order No. 8-2024 provided for the appointment of Ms. Dickerson, July 1, 2024 and 
expires August 30, 2024. 

 
Ms. Dickerson served as Deputy Director, Office of Central Services (OCS) where she was 

responsible for managerial and administrative functions of Contract Administration and 
Procurement Division (CAP), Supplier Development Diversity Division (SD3), and the Compliance 
Unit. She has been responsible for all procurement policy development and implementation in the 
division. She previously served as Deputy Chief Contracting Officer/Supervisory Contact Specialist 
with the District of Columbia Office of Contracts and Procurement (OCP) and Deputy Chief 
Procurement Officer, Contract and Procurement Division, Department of General Services (DGS). 
Ms. Dickerson received her undergraduate degree from Winston-Salem State University and her 
Master of Science degree in Government Contracts. 

 
Ms. Dickerson possesses the knowledge, skills, and experience necessary for the continued 

efficient operation of the Office of Procurement.  The Council’s expeditious and favorable 
consideration of this resolution is greatly appreciated. Should you have further questions or 
concerns, please contact Miriam L. Brewer, Appointments Liaison, at 301 952-4136. 

 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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